
 

 
NOTICE OF CONTINUANCE 

OF THE 
4/13/22 REGULAR MEETING 

OF THE 
FALLBROOK REGIONAL 

HEALTH DISTRICT FOUNDATION 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular meeting of the Board 

of Directors of the Fallbrook Regional Health District Foundation scheduled for 

4/13/22 at 7:30 p.m. is hereby continued to 5/11/22. 

Any questions or inquiries should be directed to the attention of Rachel 

Mason CEO at rmason@fallbrookhealth.org or call (760) 731-9187.  
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